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June 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 

The Volt Gallery, Eastbourne 

In Photography we would like to develop links and opportunities for our students to work with 
photographers and artists to develop their skills and create opportunities for them to improve their 
coursework and for students who are considering opting for Photography beyond their GCSE and 
A-level courses to develop their learning. 
 
We are very lucky to have the opportunity for some of our Year 12 and Year 10 students to work 
in collaboration with The Volt Gallery in Eastbourne. 
 
The exhibition focusses on Challenging Behaviours by India Harvey. The group would meet India, 
hear about her work as an artist and complete a workshop with her. 
 
Challenging Behaviours is a new body of research, interactive artworks and environments by 
artist India Harvey that investigate the powerful potential of childhood, and what makes adults so 
afraid of younger generations. Challenging Behaviours situates child-led play as a parallel 
universe of resistance and survival, through which children express their fears, needs and 
desires.  
 
India is an artist whose work is concerned with development and possibilities of intergenerational 
socio-sensory opportunities. Through this work India explores why and how people of all ages 
can be active contributors to society.  
 
The visit will take place on Thursday 13 June and we will be leaving school via minibus at 9:30am 
and returning at 12:00pm.  
 
If you are happy for your child to take part, then please give consent via ParentPay no later than 
Tuesday 11 June.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
T. Stevens 
 
Miss Stevens  
Photography Lead 
 


